
                       
                         

  

                 Confederated Tribes of the 
                             Umatilla Indian Reservation 

                                     P.O. Box 638 
                                       Pendleton, OR 97801 

                   Department of Natural Resources  
                                   Tribal Fish & Wildlife Programs 

Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Brian Lipscomb, CBFWA Executive Director  
         Kathy Titzler, CBFWA Financial Director 
     
FROM:  Gary James, Fisheries Program Manager 
                Carl Scheeler, Wildlife Program Manager 
 
DATE:  January 18, 2007  
 
SUBJECT:  Request for additional funding for CTUIR involvement in CBFWA  
 
Due to an increase in involvement in CBFWA activities in 2006 (mainly past RM&E planning 
assistance provided to CBFWA staff by former employee Jesse Schwartz), the CTUIR has no 
remaining funding for participation in CBFWA activities through March 2007.  We request 
additional funding of $10,000 to maintain current and anticipated involvement in Wildlife 
Advisory and Anadromous Fish Committees and MAG and the increased tasks associated with 
the upcoming NPCC program amendment process. 
 
The funds would be use as follows: $8,000 for F&W Program Managers staff time and $2000 for 
travel to various meetings by technical and policy representatives. 
 
Thank you for consideration of this request. 
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